
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls Ministry of Oil to increase citizen kerosene grant

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, called to increase the kerosene

grant for the citizen due to the cold wave and snow that are taking the country by storm.

His Eminence tweeted on Thursday, 20 January 2022, “The cold wave and snowfall in a few

provinces is a call for the ministry of oil to increase the kerosene share for the citizens.”

His Eminence urged the relevant governmental and non-governmental authorities to follow up on

the displaced camps and aid them in facing the harsh weather conditions, especially after

numerous reports of the death of kids and the elderly due to the harsh conditions.


